Gentet, Matthias

From: sanya

Sent: 11 August 2016 15:46

To: Lester, Robert

Cc: Planning;

Subject: Re: Comments on 2016/3872/P: Former 5-6 Eton Garages London NW3 4PE
Dear Mr Lester,

T am writing to comment on the application above.

The line drawings of the proposed entrance doors are unlike any mews house period doors that I can think
of. Yet the note states ‘stained hardwood to match existing’. No photographic evidence of the existing has
been submitted. The ordinarily required photo evidence of the context is necessary in order to evaluate the
proposal.

Subject to the evidence confirming the drawings, we would have no further objection to the application be
recommended for approval.

Sanya Polescuk

on behalf of Belsize Residents Association



